
 

 

Eugenia Street and Wellington D1 
Neighbourhood Reconstruction 

Contract 2024-046T 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 

NOTICE 

COLLIER STREET CLOSURE 
 

Collier Street 

(From Poyntz Street to Albert Street) 

May 5, 2025 – June 6, 2025 

 
Vehicle and pedestrian access will be maintained to businesses. 

There will be no through traffic permitted at the intersection of Collier Street and 
Berczy Street. 

 

 

Detour signage will be installed and maintained for the duration of the work. 

While driveway access will be available, temporary interruptions may occur when 
work is happening. 

We apologize for any inconvenience and appreciate your patience and cooperation 
during construction. 

 

For further information, please contact: 

Craig Thompson, Engineering Contract Administrator at cell 705-734-8524 


